
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LETTER OF CLARIFICATION NO. 2 
 

ALEXANDRIA AND FIVE MILE SLOUGH CULVERT REPLACEMENT 
PROJECT NO. WT19018 

 
TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS                       DATE: January 13, 2022 
 
Letter of Clarification No. 2 for the above-mentioned project consists of the following: 
 

1. This acknowledgement form (see important notice at the end of this document). 
 
SPECIAL PROVISIONS: 
 

1. Page 20, Section 8-1.01, “Time of Completion” 
 
REVISE the third paragraph to read: 
 
 Submittals shall be delivered to the Engineer within fifteen (15) calendar days 
from the date of the Notice of Award. Contract shall not start any work on the job site 
until the Engineer approves the submittals. Refer to section 5-1.04, “Submittals” of these 
Special Provisions.  The Contractor shall only enter the jobsite prior to approval of the 
above submittals for purposes of measuring field dimensions and locating utilities.   
 

 
JODI ALMASSY, DIRECTOR 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 
ERIC ALVAREZ 
DEPUTY PW DIRECTOR/CITY ENGINEER 
 
JLA:EA:WJ:JC:MS:dc 
 
NOTICE: THIS FORM MUST BE SIGNED AND RETURNED WITH YOUR BID.  FAILURE 

TO INCLUDE OR ACKNOWLEDGE A CLARIFICATION MAY RESULT IN THE 
BID BEING REJECTED AS NOT RESPONSIVE. 

 
 
  CONTRACTOR:          

  BIDDER SIGNATURE:         

  DATE:            

 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
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